
Our new West entrance will be the entrance for all traffic coming on the property and the old East 

entrance will be the exit for all traffic coming off the property. This requires a change in the 

scale—all vehicles will now pull onto the scale facing East for both inbound and outbound.          

Inbound vehicles will go around the East side of the shop to pits 1 & 2, then come around the 

West side of the bins to get back on the scale.  


